
SALARY GRID
UPDATE

With the recent ratification of the 2022–25 Collective Agreement,
there’s been a change in the list of Paramedical Services offered and
the amounts available for each member. 
These changes will become effective January 1, 2023. 
Now is a great time to use up any 2022 benefits you may still have
available before the end of the year! 

Important Dates
Jan 4- Exec Meeting
Jan 18 - Staff Rep Mtg
Jan 25 - Pro-D Mtg
Feb 1 - Exec Meeting
Feb 1 - General Meeting
Feb 15 - Staff Rep Mtg
Feb 22 - Pro-D Mtg

Newsletter

Dec 12-16 Newsletter

Teaching is the one profession that creates all other professions. - Unknown

You may be eligible for up to five intermittent absences paid from the BCTF Salary
Indemnity Plan (SIP). Contact the CDTA office 250-338-1461 or BCTF at 1-800-
663-9163 for more information. 

NO MORE SICK LEAVE? 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
CDTA Executive would like to wish you all a well deserved winter
break. May your holidays be filled with love, joy and laughter and
surrounded by family and friends. Be sure to take care of
yourselves and find the time to relax, reflect, and recharge.
We wish you  Happy Holidays and all the best for the New Year. 
See you in 2023! 

RATIFICATION UPDATE 

Payroll will do their best to
update the new pay scale and
payment of retroactive funds
by the end of December pay. 



HOCKEY FANS - CANUCKS GAMES
Discounted Canucks tickets!

 The Vancouver Canucks is offering all BCTF members and their family and friends
the opportunity to attend select games at a very special BCTF rate:

Monday, December 19, 2022 vs. St. Louis Blues
Tuesday, January 24, 2023 vs. Chicago Blackhawks

Stay tuned for the return of Educator's Night coming in March 2023!

Check out the BCTF website under Member Discounts for more information. 


